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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Swans, Ilfracombe Library Visit 

The children enjoyed exploring the new layout of the library, listening to Cath the Librarian, reading 

‘The Runaway Pea Got Washed Away’ and finding out about the various activities and events that the 

library provides. 

   

Swimming 

The children are having fun learning swimming techniques and gaining water confidence in the school 

swimming pool. 
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If you have any pre-loved toy musical instruments, we would welcome them for our outdoor 

nursery provision. Thank you. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 27th May to Friday 

31st May 

Half term  

Monday 3rd June Return to School 

 


